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From:
Sent: 2024-09-13星期五 16:55:07
To: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: RE: A/NE-FTA/250 - Proposed Temporary Cold Storage with

Ancillary Office Use for a Period of Three Years and Associated
Excavation and Filling of Land

Attachment: A_NE-FTA_250 Departmental Comments_DSD (004).pdf

Dear Shirley Chan TP/N1, PlanD

Attached is response the Chief Engineer/Mainland North ‘s comment for your record.

Regards

Leo Wong


